ULUGH BEG ASTRONOMICAL
INSTITUTE OF THE UZBEKISTAN
ACADEMY OF SCIENCES

O‘ZBEKISTON FANLAR AKADEMIYASI
ULUG'BEK NOMIDAGI
ASTRONOMIYA INSTITUTI

100052, Toshkent sh.
Astronomiya ko‘ch., 33-uy
Tel: (+99871) 2358102
Faks: (+99871) 2344867
E-manzil: info@astrin.uz
Veb: http://www.astrin.uz

33, Astronomy St

Tashkent, 100052, Uzbekistan
Tel: (+99871) 2358102

Fax: (+99871) 2344867
E-mail: info@astrin.uz

Web: http://www astrin.uz

Tashkent, September 20, 2019

to Mr. Liang Chen

Engineer, Nanjing

Institute of Astronomical
Optics & Technology,
Chinese Academy of Scienses.
188 Bancang Street,

Nanjing, Jiangsu, 210042,
China.

Dear Mr. Liang Chen:

It is my pleasure to invite you to the Ulugh Beg Astronomical Institute and its
Maidanak Astronomical Observatory during period from October 10 through October 31,
2019. We have finished the final acceptance test of the 1m CZJ reflector according to the
scientific and instrumental collaboration between UBAI and NAOC in the last year. After
one year of operation of the Im CZJ reflector, I invite you to check the status of the 1m CZJ
telescope. In addition, I invite you to replace the CCD of the 1m CZIJ reflector. Local
technical assistance during your visit to Maidanak Observatory will be provided.

I look forward to welcoming you to the UBAI
Yours sincerely,
/ /
Prof. Shuhrat Ehgamberdiev
UBALI Director
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Tashkent, September 20, 2019

to Mr. Jin Xu

Engineer, Nanjing

Institute of Astronomical
Optics & Technology,
Chinese Academy of Scienses.
188 Bancang Street,

Nanjing, Jiangsu, 210042,
China.

Dear Mr. Jin Xu:

It is my pleasure to invite you to the Ulugh Beg Astronomical Institute and its
Maidanak Astronomical Observatory during period from October 10 through October 31,
2019. We have finished the final acceptance test of the 1m CZJ reflector according to the
scientific and instrumental collaboration between UBAI and NAOC in the last year. After
one year of operation of the 1m CZJ reflector, I invite you to check the status of the Im CZJ
telescope. In addition, I invite you to replace the CCD of the 1m CZJ reflector. Local
technical assistance during your visit to Maidanak Observatory will be provided.

I look forward to welcoming you to the UBAL

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Shuhrat Ehgamberdiev
UBAI Director
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Tashkent, September 20, 2019

to Mr. Han Ling

Engineer, Nanjing

Institute of Astronomical
Optics & Technology,
Chinese Academy of Scienses.
188 Bancang Street,

Nanjing, Jiangsu, 210042,
China.

Dear Mr. Han Ling:

It is my pleasure to invite you to the Ulugh Beg Astronomical Institute and its
Maidanak Astronomical Observatory during period from October 10 through October 31,
2019. We have finished the final acceptance test of the Im CZJ reflector according to the
scientific and instrumental collaboration between UBAI and NAOC in the last year. After
one year of operation of the 1m CZJ reflector, I invite you to check the status of the 1m CZJ
telescope. In addition, I invite you to replace the CCD of the Im CZJ reflector. Local
technical assistance during your visit to Maidanak Observatory will be provided.

I look forward to welcoming you to the UBAL

Yours sincerely, /

Prof. Shuhrat Ehgamberdiev
UBALI Director
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Tashkent, September 20, 2019

to Mr. Zhiyong Zhang

Senior engineer, Nanjing
Institute of Astronomical
Optics & Technology,
Chinese Academy of Scienses.
188 Bancang Street,

Nanjing, Jiangsu, 210042,
China.

Dear Mr. Zhiyong Zhang:

It is my pleasure to invite you to the Ulugh Beg Astronomical Institute and its
Maidanak Astronomical Observatory during period from October 10 through October 31,
2019. We have finished the final acceptance test of the 1m CZJ reflector according to the
scientific and instrumental collaboration between UBAI and NAOC in the last year. After
one year of operation of the 1m CZJ reflector, I invite you to check the status of the 1m CZJ
telescope. In addition, I invite you to replace the CCD of the 1m CZJ reflector. Local
technical assistance during your visit to Maidanak Observatory will be provided.

I look forward to welcoming you to the UBAL

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Shuhrat Ehgamberdiev
UBAI Director



